
      Summer 2 2025 

                                Nursery News  
 Welcome back! 

We hope you have had a lovely holiday. 

       This term our topic is  

Growing.  

In English we will be focusing on the story 
‘Jasper’s Beanstalk’ We will be reading the story and 
using props to help the children tell the story unaided. 
We will be sequencing the story, using visual cues to 
help children retell the story.  

We will be continuing to encourage children to write 
their first and second names.  Remember if you can 
write your name you will receive a certificate. 

In Maths we will be learning to compare the lengths of 
long and short objects. We will be 
planting our own seed in a pot and 
taking this home. 

 

Songs that we will be learning in 
Nursery this half term: 

 

One potato, two potato 

5 little peas  

You are my sunshine 

It’s raining, it’s pouring 

The farmer plants the seeds 

Grow a plant 

 

Curriculum Enrichment 

 

To support the children’s understanding of the life 
cycle of a plant, the children will be  

planting seeds and watch them grow.  

They will each plant a seed and take it 
home. Also we will plant seeds in the nurse-

ry garden too. 

Important date to put in your diary! 

Parents get ready! As we will be inviting you to 
our Nursery Graduation which will be on 

Wednesday 9th July 2025. 
 

Morning 10.30-11.00am 
Afternoon 2.30-3.00pm 

 
We will be having a graduation ceremony for the 

children, who will be leaving nursery &  
going into Reception. 

 
 
 
 
  

 

Library Day (every Thursday) 

 

Don’t forget to bring your child’s 
library book every Thursday to change your 

child’s book and read with your child. Come and 
make your reading session alive! 

Star of the week! 

We want to celebrate your child’s 
achievements both in and out of 
Nursery. If your child has done anything  

special at home. Please log on to tapestry and up-
load a picture along with some notes of what it is 
your child has done. This will support us to boost 

your child’s self-esteem and self-confidence. 

 

 

Please use tapestry to view your child’s learning 
profile and to upload all the fun   activities you do 
with your child at home to support their learning. 

Thank you for your support 

Nursery Team :-) 

 


